SHORT TRACK NEWS

BOTH CHRYSTAL GOLD TROPHIES TO KOREA

Last weekend our skater Peter Murphy was competing in the ISU World Cup 6 in Gdansk, Poland which
was also the last CUP for this season.

Peter qualified in the 1500m to the repechage quarterfinals and was in the end 30th with the 24th fastest time. In the 1000m race he was
In the end 42nd with the 33rd fastest time.

The seasons 2023/2024 Chrystal Gold Trophy were given in Gdansk to the the best women and men skater.
It was a pretty tight result in the end, but the winner for women was Gilli KIM and
for the men Ji Won PARK. Both from Korea.

Next competitions we have skaters racing is already next weekend. Jimmy Kiesgen will compete in his first

ISU World Junior Championships in Gdansk against skaters from all over the world and all in the same category.
In Hasselt we have skaters in the Speculaas Cup and later we have StarClass3 CD in Pontebba, Italy and

ISU World Championships in Rotterdam, Netherlands. We wish all nice races.

Under our homepage www.shorttrack.lu you can find more information and
the named competitions can be followed under YOUTUBE ISU skating channel LIVE.




